2022 Soccer Season

Dear Business Owner:

La Pine Soccer Academy is a non-profit organization recognized by the IRS. LPSA was
formed to promote good sportsmanship, discipline, character building, high self-esteem,
and physical fitness in children. LPSA’s regular soccer season begins August 6th and
runs until October 15th. Our goal is to have over 200 local children between ages of 3
and 13 who have the desire to participate in an organized, adult-supervised sport where
everyone plays at least % of every game. LPSA’s motto is “EVERYONE PLAYS”, and
we strive to ensure that each and every one of our players has an equal chance of
contributing to their team’s effort. No child is ever turned away because of a mental or
physical handicap or because they do not have the money to pay our registration or
uniform fees. As a result, we will be awarding scholarships ever year to children who
want to play soccer, but whose financial situation makes it impossible to afford the
registration fees.

There are two sponsorships available, in the amounts of $200 and $300 and above. A
$200 sponsorship receives a Thank You plaque and your logo on our website; a $300+
sponsorship receives a Thank You plaque, your logo on our website, as well as your
business name printed on our Sponsors banner. Proceeds go towards equipment, field
maintenance and scholarships for those in need. If your business would consider
donating, we would greatly appreciate it. LPSA IS A NONPROFIT OGRANIZATION
OUR TAX I.D. IS 87-1957564 All donations are tax deductible. Please give this request
your kind consideration. LPSA is a very worthwhile program for the youth of our
community and has helped develop many children into responsible and trustworthy
adults. Your tax deductible donation to this cause would be wonderful way to show
support to our children as well as being a great investment in LPSA’s future. Thank you
again for showing our local children your support!!

Matt Tarter, LPSA Club President.

Yes! | wish to sponsor LPSA for the following amount:

All checks should be made to La Pine Soccer Academy

Please circle an amount: $200 or $300 or OTHER $

Sponsor Name:

Phone: Date:

If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact us.

Matt Tarter — Club President: 541-213-8662 or Matt@lapinesoccer.com



